
Facebook report December/January  2019. 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 

obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

On December 18th a resident reported a TOHO Water meter damage at Dog Park. CDD reported it to 

TOHO. 

On December 22nd a resident reported an overflowing Dog potty. CDD resolved issue. 

On December 30th a resident requested an extra boat reservation. Request approved. 

On January 8th a resident reported damage to a street light at the main Entrance West. CDD already 

reported damage. 

On January 12th a resident reported empty dog potty bags on Lakeshore Park. CDD replenished. 

On January 16th a resident requested the Dog Park around the paved area to be barricaded for the grass 

to come back. 

 

End of report. 
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